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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Re : KS4 Christmas Fayre Fundraiser 

 

As part of our enterprise initiative this year, KS4 are raising funds for more playground 

equipment. We are holding a Christmas Fayre on Friday 9th December 2022. We will send out 

time slots with further arrangements nearer the time 

We plan to have various stalls and fun games to include: Tombola stalls, handmade Christmas 

decorations, cake stall, Hama Bead items crafted by 4ME, hand dyed silk scarves, Christmas tree 

ball pong, ‘mystery snow’ lucky dip and ‘poke a tree’. 

Photos below show the outside equipment in the KS4 playground bought with funds raised by last 

year’s yr11 class: an interactive mirror and chalkboard! 

       

Please may I ask for donations of unwanted new gifts of toiletries, board games, toys, 

chocolates and sweets etc for our tombola prizes. These can be handed to your child’s class 

teacher. 

We look forward to seeing you on the day and thank-you in advance for your support. 

Kind Regards, 

 

Veena Crowther  

Teacher of Yr11 & 4VC 
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